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Disability Pride Month

There may be months out of the year that you weren’t aware of when it comes to
celebrating certain movements or events. This was the case moving into July. As a social
worker it is important to be inclusive, understand diversity, and celebrate the movements
that led to equal rights and freedoms certain groups and individuals may not have had
before. One of those we celebrate in July is Disability Pride Month. A catalytic event
known as The Capital Crawl occurred on March 12, 1990, uniting roughly 1,000
community members of people with disabilities. They made their way up the stairs of
Capitol Hill, crawling or moving with mobility aids they depended on set aside, like
wheelchairs, walkers, crutches, and others. This was a clear and dramatic statement that
demanded the U.S. Congress pass the ADA (Americans with Disabilities Act), which it did
in July of 1990.
You may only think of visual indicators of disability. However, there are many disabilities
that cannot be seen by the naked eye. You would never know someone may have a
disability until they chose to disclose that information with you. The disability pride flag
incorporates many colors and meanings that represent such cases. Within the flag, each
color stripe has a meaning: Red - physical disabilities (chronic pain/fatigue, mobility
impairment, loss of limbs). Gold – neurodiversity (autism, ADHD, dyslexia). White -
invisible disabilities and disabilities that haven't yet been diagnosed. Blue - emotional and



psychiatric disabilities, including mental illness, anxiety, and depression. Green- sensory
disabilities (hearing loss, visual impairments, etc.). The charcoal background honors the
memory of those victims of ableist abuse and violence, including children or those killed,
suicides, or individuals who suffered from negligence. The diagonal band represents the
cutting across barriers blocking people with disabilities from full participation,
integration, and inclusion in society.
Remember that individuals with disabilities are people first. Use people first language and
avoid labeling them as handicapped or less than. Help people with disabilities connect
while raising overall awareness by using notable disability pride hashtags to include
#TheBarriersWeFace, #WheelchairLife, and #ActuallyAutistic. Celebrating Disability
Pride Month is an annual event, but we should always embrace its message. It’s a
blueprint for promoting inclusivity through raised awareness and empathy for our fellow
human beings. It implores us to promote physical and digital accessibility for people of all
abilities, a principle all businesses and individuals should be proud to support.

Love and Light,
Krystle Vela, GSL Intern
Rae Martin, USL Intern 
The University of Texas at Arlington





July 1st - Deadline to apply for
graduation 

July 31st - Deadline to apply for
EDGE Scholarship

August 7th - Last day of classes
for summer semester

August 18th - Deadline to
register for fall classes



Sheteria Waters

My name is Sheteria Waters, and I live in Greenville, Texas, with my two wonderful
children. I couldn't be more excited to embark on this exciting journey as a social work
student. I graduated with a degree in Early Childhood Education in 2021, hoping to
educate young minds in the classroom. However, my heart led me on a different path. I
found that my passion was assisting children and families struggling with mental health
challenges. In order to accomplish my goal, I plan to tackle the LMSW exam in my last
semester and dive headfirst into the field of mental health and substance misuse within



the field of social work. This has been a challenging journey, but with dedication, I know I
will be able to make a positive impact in the lives of those who need it most.

Minority Mental Health Month

Mental health can be a big obstacle for minorities as there can be different things that can
stop these individuals from seeking help or admitting their challenges. Different racial
and/or ethnic minorities have negative ideas about mental health, it is stigmatized
amongst many homes, leaving these communities to struggle alone and not be able to
receive the care needed. 
With this being said there is also the systematic barrier that makes it difficult for
minorities to receive proper care from health care providers in all situations. This can
intimidate individuals and cause them to avoid seeking treatment. 
What can we do as Social Workers? 

As social workers we can help change the stigma amongst minorities by partaking in
community engagement. We must first educate ourselves and others on mental health, we
can emphasize the importance of therapy and its effects, and allow them to see the
normalization of expressing our feelings and being vulnerable with the people in our
lives. Advocating for more social justices in the health care system for minorities is
another task we can take as social workers to help minorities. I would recommend looking
closer into your own circle, you may be part of a minority group or have a close friend that



is and start small and talk about it, emphasis the importance of mental health through
vulnerability and empathy!

Love and Light,
Farah Hannun, GSL Intern 
The University of Texas at Arlington









https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/InterprofessionalEvents/content/Events.aspx
https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/InterprofessionalEvents/content/Events.aspx


Book of the Week  

Demystifying Disability

by: Emily Ladau, 



Resource of the Week: Student

Employment

Student Employment refers to on-campus
student work opportunities, as well as
specific off-campus work-study
opportunities with approved employers.
Through student employment you can earn
an hourly wage through temporary, part-
time jobs during your time as a student at
UTA. Student Employment does not assign
you to specific jobs but rather provides you

In honor of disability pride month, I wanted to feature 'Demistifying Disability'. This book
was actually recommended me to by our very own, Dr. Darlene Hunter, when I took
disability in social work. 
This book is a wonderful way to gain knowledge from lived experience of a disabled person
about the disabled experience, how to appreciate disability history and identity,
recognizing ableism, and making accessibility a standard practice, from daily life, to
planning events.

As social workers, we are sure to come across people with disabilities, and disability
services and advocacy is an interest and passion for many of us. Demystifying Disability is
a great place to start your journey in advocating for an

Love & Light,
Rae Martin, USL Intern
The University of Texas Arlington



My name is Traecia Nichols, I am the
Student Success Coordinator for the

School of Social Work. In my role I work
with students who are facing crises and

need help accessing university and
community resources. This section

will consist of resources that are available
to you as a student. If you are in

need of resources or have any questions or
concerns, please contact me
at traecia.nichols@uta.edu.

with the resources necessary to locate the
job that is best suited to your skills, needs,
and interests. By participating you’ll gain a
variety of experiences and workforce skills
that can be used in your career after
graduation.

All positions are available on Handshake:
https://uta.joinhandshake.com/login

The Student Employment Office is located
within the Career Development Center on
the 1st floor of the E.H. Hereford
University Center at 300 West 1st Street,
Suite 180S, Arlington, TX 76019. Our office
is open between 8:00 am – 5:00 pm,
Monday through Friday. Call us at 817-272-
2932 or email us:
studentemployment@uta.edu

Learn more about

Graduate Director Office Hours

Schedule to meet Dr. Regina Praetorius, LMSW-AP-S, the Director of Graduate Programs
at UTA's School of Social Work.

mailto:traecia.nichols@uta.edu
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futa.joinhandshake.com%2Flogin&data=05%7C02%7Cmic3786%40mavs.uta.edu%7C21b306944ef64a7d034f08dc64a7fa62%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638495919828659218%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=B1dp0m1XKXrRkqDcvoHZezyOA5bZDssJQUdu%2F3%2F5yOQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:studentemployment@uta.edu
https://resources.uta.edu/student-affairs/careers/student-employment.php


Virtual Meeting Request

Academic Advising

Need to meet with an advisor but there's no upcoming appointment available? Drop-in
either in person or virtually on Wednesdays. To schedule your 30-minute drop-in time,
click the button below. Be sure to select in-person or virtual and your advisor. Remember,
drop-in sessions are on a first come basis.

No drop in appointments available? Visit this page to find your advisor's power hour
where you can always drop in and ask questions, no appointment needed.

Here are the Group Advising Links for the New Incoming Fall ’24 MSW Students:

M98 – Foundation – Face to Face

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS98FOUNDATION-FACETOFACEGROUPADVISING

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/RequestTimewithRegina@bookings.uta.edu/bookings/s/CWFoMri5d0-K_tTL9_q05g2
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/advising
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS98FOUNDATION-FACETOFACEGROUPADVISING&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932750966691%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wPLok%2BVlnEgkdCiiNZIVDV14aWLTk%2F7UBNCCAff0erM%3D&reserved=0


MS99 – Foundation – Online

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/FAll2024MS99FoundationOnline

MS100 – Mental Health – Online – 12 months

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS100-MENTALHEALTH-12MONTHSONLINEGROUPADVISING

MS101 – Mental Health – Online – 16 months

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS101-MENTALHEALTH-ONLINE-16MONTHS

MS102 - Mental Health – Ft Worth – Face to Face

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS102-MENTALHEALTH-FTWORTH-FACETOFACE

MS103 - Children & Families Online – 12 months

MS104 - Children & Families Face to Face

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS103MS104-CHILDRENANDFAMILIES-GROUPADVISING

MS105 – CAP

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS105-CAP-GROUPADVISING

MS106 – Aging

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS106-AGING-GROUPADVISING

MS107 – Health

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/MS107-HEALTH-GROUPADVISING

MSW Social Work Mavericks! Brittany Latcher joins us as the new academic
advisor for Mental Health and Substance Misuse. 

BSW/BSSUT Social Work Mavericks! Desiree Warren joins us as the new
academic advisor for students with the letter set A- H. 

Schedule Your Appointment Here

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FFAll2024MS99FoundationOnline&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932750973678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RXdZ%2BclDQvZG4FLRHyl7BeMr2Ea6m5RcSf%2BQkNaVxCs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS100-MENTALHEALTH-12MONTHSONLINEGROUPADVISING&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932750980530%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VHWXkw2VFpljY%2BpA9o6MQ81qg%2BpebqUYILIBM2UKpFU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS101-MENTALHEALTH-ONLINE-16MONTHS&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932750987484%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=p7jllpasZ4Ufx%2BSNafhmJWuhoqFm9e%2FYQ8CXc%2BnfM1Y%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS102-MENTALHEALTH-FTWORTH-FACETOFACE&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932750996280%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5R06Upp6mAHUvcG2vRklXj3D6670IiRQJukgAuHAcAY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS103MS104-CHILDRENANDFAMILIES-GROUPADVISING&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932751004108%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=74g8YyG%2BI0USWfulAqitY0KgLL69oXfrfIDtW5361Ro%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS105-CAP-GROUPADVISING&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932751011158%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jgLtqJYFhEFZ6w41gjAvcpFn%2BeS%2F5wvJcNo3DYZso%2FA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS106-AGING-GROUPADVISING&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932751018997%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YTzBEfZE5GF0snC0OcSUjWVPWsexDQFzioFz7JvdrnQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Futaedu.questionpro.com%2FMS107-HEALTH-GROUPADVISING&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.rhodes2%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cb3ec06e7cc5e4b869fdf08dc80dcbcc5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638526932751027112%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uDmWCCWABuRe%2FUY6rm125PBhgPaD%2Fwh6pGDA9HoPdbc%3D&reserved=0
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/OASS@bookings.uta.edu/bookings/


Undergraduate Director’s Note

Dr. Allison Tomlinson, LCSW-S, the Director of Undergraduate Programs at UTA's School
of Social Work and the Office of Undergraduate Programs encourage you to exercise
selfcare this summer. Use this time to complete tasks that keep you going strong in the
program.

1. Complete your BSW or BSSUT Major Declaration
https://bswmajordeclarationform.questionpro.com/

2. Take the self-paced virtual asynchronous SSW Undergrad Orientation “Map for the
Journey” https://uta.instructure.com/enroll/3XEA4E.

3. Schedule and advising appointment to ensure you’re on track with your degree plan.

Most of all stay calm and cool and keep growing as a social work student! Please reach out
to our office to let us know how we can help! 

Field Placements

https://bswmajordeclarationform.questionpro.com/
https://uta.instructure.com/enroll/3XEA4E


August 9th - Last Day to earn hours

Field forms are available here!

Field FAQ

If you are having technical difficulties with Tevera please
email sswfield@uta.edu and include a screenshot of the issue. 

Field Advising

This is an opportunity for you to ask questions, similar to Office Hours for faculty!

BSW and BSSUT Students

Field Advisor: Vanessa Caraveo

1st & 3rd Thursday | 3pm - 4pm

Join your field advisors' power hour here

Advanced Children & Families, Advanced CAP, Advanced Aging & Advanced

Health

Field Advisor: Monica Brown

1st & 3rd Wednesday | 4pm - 5pm

Join your field advisors' power hour here

Advanced Mental Health/Substance Misuse

Field Advisor: Sharon Martin

1st & 3rd Thursday | 3pm - 4pm

Join your field advisors' power hour here

View all field advisors and power hours here

https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/forms
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/field-faqs
mailto:sswfield@uta.edu
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_MmUxY2E4NmMtZGFmYy00MmQ2LThhYTAtNGFjNDVhMDc1YzNj%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25224640bb3d-66ba-499b-9af0-4784aa6ea888%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=befc2816-89aa-4bc0-be24-560c016f408a&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_MWYyMDllNDUtY2I4NC00NmRiLWFkZTgtZTViZTg2NzI0ZTJl%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25220184ae67-b01e-4e89-a511-5cbc40a053a6%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=dbf5e5bd-b100-4be2-999d-8710e823d573&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTllYzc1YWQtNTgzOS00NDgyLWFkNTgtNTgzZThjYzFkZGE2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22fa1d2821-ddbf-43c2-99d2-69ea6cac618b%22%7d
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/field-power-hour


Undergraduate & Graduate Student Leader (USL/GSL)

USLs & GSLs serve as advocates and communication facilitators for BSW & MSW
students, fielding questions about all aspects of the school experience, including advising,
field, registration, orientation, scholarships, deadlines, program policies, and more. You
may reach out to your USL / GSL by email or Teams.

If you do not know who your assigned USL is, you may email Kimberly Jimenez
(kxj6364@mavs.uta.edu) or Meghan Gratton (mxg8550@mavs.uta.edu). 

If you do not know who your assigned GSL is, you may email Mia Cozzarelli
(mic3786@mavs.uta.edu) or Angie Ruvalcaba (asr7984@mavs.uta.edu).

Click here to meet our GSLs

Click here to meet our USLs

Licensing

If you're in your final semester and want to get started on applying to ASWB to take
the LBSW or LMSW licensing exam, click here to request the Dean's Letter for
Licensure, which UTA will send to ASWB. More info can be found on the ASWB
site and our SSW licensure page.

There’s lots of great updated information about licensing in the Student
Success and Advising Course on Canvas—Check it out!

Interested in the LCDC? Scroll to the end of this Licensure webpage and click on
the Texas LCDC Licensing 2021 PDF for a chart that shows how different education
levels can prepare you for the LCDC.

UTA Resources

https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/msw/graduate-student-leadership-program
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/bsw/student-leadership-program
https://utaedu.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=wuR631z4PfI%3D
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure


UTA Academic Calendar

Evidence-Based Research Guide

Webinar Library

UTA Counseling & Psychology Services

SAR Center

Free Windows Apps with Student ID

SSW Writing Resources

Suicide Prevention Lifeline

Emergency Assistance Fund

Rental Assistance Program

Survivor Support Group

Free & Confidential HIV Testing

UTA/Tri-C Food Pantry Distribution

CAPS

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to
utter words, but to live by them."

- John F. Kennedy

Follow UTA School of Social Work on: 

https://www.uta.edu/academics/academic-calendar
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/writing-resources/writing-guide
https://libraries.uta.edu/
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/caps
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/sarcenter
https://oit.uta.edu/services/free-for-students/
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/writing-resources
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/caps/crisis
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/emergency-assistance
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/emergency-housing
https://events.uta.edu/event/survivor_support_group_5188#.ZCD_fxXMK5c
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/health-services/health-promotion/what-we-offer
https://events.uta.edu/event/food_pantry_distribution_9530#.ZCEAFRXMK5c
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/caps
https://www.facebook.com/UTASocialWork/
https://www.facebook.com/UTASocialWork/
https://twitter.com/UTASocialWork?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/UTASocialWork?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.instagram.com/utasocialwork/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/utasocialwork/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTmeZr5AhCY1_sIvRKRdeFQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTmeZr5AhCY1_sIvRKRdeFQ

